
 
CALIENTE HOG #2013 Calientegram –  05May19 

Happy Cinco de Mayo everyone. 

CALIENTE HOG RIDE CALENDAR: 

25May (Saturday) – Ride and Caliente having a Memorial Day Event & Customer Appreciation – Taste of Caliente. 

  

09June (Sunday) – info to follow 

  

22June (Saturday) – LRC Dave Lindsey and SRC Tony.  Info to follow. 
  

  

EVENTS: 

09May - Bike Night at Whiskey Tree on Bandera Road – postponed last week due to the weather. 

  

11May - Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership 

         Road Captain Meeting - 8:30 am – Caliente Training Room 

         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente Training Room 

         LOH Meeting – 9:30 am - Meet in the customer lounge 

         Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 3:00 pm Volunteers needed to help. 

         Caliente is hosting a Muffins & Mimosa’s for Mother’s Day  

  

26May – The last Rolling Thunder in Washington DC. 

  

27May – Free Hotdogs at Caliente 

  

01June - Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership 

         Road Captain Meeting - 8:30 am – Caliente Training Room 

         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente Training Room 

         LOH Meeting – 9:30 am - Meet in the customer lounge 

         Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 3:00 pm Volunteers needed to help. 

  

06June - Bike Night at Whiskey Tree on Bandera Road 

  

08June – Summer Picnic – details to follow. 

  

13June – 16June – ROT Rally 

  

15June – Caliente Celebrates Father’s Day – Cigars and Tacos. 

  

ODDS and ENDS 



Rode out on Saturday with 7 bikes and a trike.  We went to the Salvation Army Facility downtown with a pickup full of items donated by those in the Harley-Davidson 

Family...aka you!.  After we unloaded the truck, the 2 Operations Directors gave us a brief that was pretty eye opening.  You sometimes get focused in your mind about the 

Salvation Army being in front of Walmart or Target with that little red bucket at Christmas time ringing that bell but I was impressed with all that they do for the 

community - year around.   Tug on Chris, Judy, Bobbie, or Lori's ear and they can relate to you the positive impact they have on the community as they heard the brief like 

I did.  Also want to do a shout out to our LOH jefe, Kathleen and her side kick for the shirts, Abby.  The shirts look great and to those who got up early to be at Caliente 

to pack those gift bags, good on you as it was appreciated.  We also had Judy and Towne do blood pressure checks which was pretty neat and a number of folks stayed and 

assisted with serving the Shaved Ice and just lent a hand where needed.  All the money from the bike ride and the Shaved Ice went towards the Salvation Army.  You 

would be surprised how helpful that kind of effort really is.  As a side note, we found our LOH flag!  We have a great caliber of folks who are Caliente H.O.G..  I 

appreciate each and every one of you and your efforts to make this Chapter shine really show.  I personally thank you. 

  

As a reminder for the Officers, our meeting is tomorrow nite so as to prep for our Social on Saturday.  Special note to our Road Captains, I really need you there for 

Saturday morning's RC meeting.  We have some official business to knock out.  Anyway, Summer is coming and it is getting hotter.  Sunscreen and hydration are the words 

of the day.  See you all on Saturday!  Regards to all.   F2 

  

What do you get when Towne starts his safety briefing at 62 degrees in the morning and finishes up the day at 89 degrees?   A beautiful ride and completing Three 

Sisters with 18 Harley machine riders and three passengers safely making the twists and turns.   New and old Chapter members started out at 8:00 am sharp on the 290.1 

mile trip, which took 9.1 hours including a one hour break at the Bent Rim for lunch and shopping. The ride  was a picturesque combination of lush foliage and still blooming 

wild flowers thanks to the resent rains that rewarded the first timers and veteran riders.  Many thanks to Kathy and Chris Williams for supplying the flags for the group 

pictures.  The eyewear worn by some in the pictures was a hand out by Bent Rim to bring awareness to Look Twice for Motorcycles.  An important message as we all 

know.  Again Towne a great job done!   Until the next ride, be safe and enjoy the wind in your face.  Jack P. 

  

LOH - Thank you to our members for helping in the Caliente Cares event in lending a helping hand to help those in need:  Jamie Goodwin, CiCi Garcia, Diane Pittman, Annaca 

Carrera, Frank and Lynda Deyo, MaryEllen and Steve Catlett, Lori Knapp, Rudy and Margie Mancha, Abby Perez, Bobbie Burt, Margie Garcia and Chris Williams who either 

contributed items and or helped prepare the goody bags that were donated to the Salvation Army.  I hope I have not overlooked anyone, if I did I apologize in 

advance.  This would not be successful without your tireless efforts and dedicated time.   

The majority of the ladies have picked up their LOH t-shirts with the exception of a few, for those of you who have not picked up your t-shirt I will have it at our next 

chapter meeting on Saturday.  I am still taking orders if you would like to order a t-shirt.  The cost is $10 for sizes S, M, L, XL and for sizes XXL and above the cost is 

$13.  The chapter will pay the additional $15 per LOH member.  For those interested in purchasing a second t-shirt (t-shirt in black color) the cost is $25 for sizes S, M, 

L, XL and for sizes XXL and above the cost is $28.  If you have any questions please contact Kathy at LOH@calienteharley.com.   

Very Respectfully, Kathy Williams 

 - 

Diane "Strapless" Pittman 

Secretary 

Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
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